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September 13, 2023
Hello to all Riverbay Friends and Neighbors,

| am writing to invite you to attend Riverbay Association’s
Annual Meeting to be held at the Chatham Community Center
on October 14 at 10am, with coffee served and conversation
enjoyed beginning at 9:30am.

Our featured speaker at this year's Annual Meeting will be

Kristin Andres, Director of Education and Outreach with the
Association to Preserve Cape Cod (APCC). Ms. Andres' experience in the areas of
conservation and environmental advocacy directly connects to what we see in our
own backyards. This will be of interest to all Riverbay homeowners.

The Annual Meeting will also include brief reports from Riverbay Association
regarding membership, events, finances and beautification. In addition, there will
be a period for members to ask questions and make suggestions about Riverbay;
we are most interested in receiving feedback from all residents.

Please save the date to attend the Riverbay Association Annual Meeting.

Regards.
T rh

Jack Scheld, President
Riverbay Association
president@riverbay.org

Kristin Andres

Kristin Andres, Associate Director for Education for the Association to Preserve Cape Cod,
the region’s environmental advocacy non-profit organization. Before joining APCC as a
staff member, she worked for the town of Chatham as its first Conservation Agent for
more than 15 years. Kristin serves on several boards and committees, including the
Ecological Landscape Alliance, Chatham Friends of Trees, Friends of Chatham Waterways,
and the Pollinator Pathway Cape Cod steering committee. She is the regional liaison for
Grow Native Massachusetts and an honorary trustee of the Chatham Conservation
Foundation. She writes a biweekly column for the Cape Cod Chronicle on natural history
topics. Kristin describes herself as slightly obsessed with observing and photographing
pollinators, plants, and other wild critters. She’s a native plant enthusiast, promoting the
use of native plants in the landscape whenever possible.

If you have an idea or information about a Riverbay Happening, just send an email to: happenings@riverbay.org.
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